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October 8, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians; 
 
Student Transportation of Peel Region (STOPR) has established a new “weather zone” procedure for 
the purposes of monitoring and communicating school bus cancellations on inclement weather days. 
 
School Bus cancellation options include Zone #1, Zone #2, Zone #3. 
 
Please note that our school is part of Weather Zone #2 
 
School Bus Cancellations will be communicated by “Weather Zone” through the STOPR website 
www.stopr.ca and the STOPR twitter account @STOPRinfo by 06:00 am each morning. 
 
For more information on this new weather zone procedure please visit www.stopr.ca and click on the 
inclement weather tab and then click on STOPR0029 for further details. 
 
 
J. Vieira 
Principal 
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